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Knocknagree GAA & Juvenile Club: 

Lotto: No’s drawn: 4.5.6.25. 

€11,600 - Jackpot Winner!! 

Mary, Sheila & John,  

c/o Joan O’Riordan, Millstreet. 

Next week’s Jackpot: €4,000 12/04/21   

Facebook Live! 

Gneeveguilla Athletic Club.  

Lotto:  No winner on  02/04/2021. No’s 

drawn: 16.20.22.27.   

€50 Y/T: Mike Mangan, Beaufort. 

€50: Donnagh O’Leary, Barradubh. 

€40 each: Nellie Collins, Lyreacorrin. 

Peter O’Donovan, Tureencahill. 

Margaret Cahill, Tullig.  

Seller’s Prize: Mairead Carmody.   

Bonus not won.  

No’s drawn:  

3.20.21.24.   

Next Jackpot: €18,000 plus €1,000 

bonus. 

Gneeveguilla G.A.A. There was no 

winner of last week's Lotto.  

Numbers drawn: 6.8.10.20.  

Lucky Dip Winners:  

€40 each: O’Halloran Family.  

Kiara O’Leary, Online.   

€30 each: Christine Sheehan, Online. 

Carmel O’Connor Online.   

€20: Sewell’s Pharmacy, Yearly.   

Next week’s Jackpot :€7,300. Thanks to 

all who support our Lotto, tickets 

available in usual outlets, online or a 

yearly ticket, for any info contact Moss 

at 087 9418123.  

 

 

 

Rathmore GAA Club Notes  

Lotto: April 5th 2021 
Jackpot not won.  

No’s drawn: 7.10.13.18.  

Special Draw €1,000:  

Donal V. O’Connor, Moulagow.  

Lucky Dip Winners:  

€40 each: Linda O’Connor, Kilquane. 

(Yearly Ticket),  

Julianne O’Sullivan, The Bower.  

Mike Murphy, Blackrock.  

Martha Alejandro Gomez, Rathmore. 

Next week’s Jackpot: €5,600 

Online only until further notice.  

Annual Membership:  

All membership can be renewed online 

with clubforce (search for Rathmore 

GAA club) Or you can get the link from 

our registrar Kathleen O’Doherty 

(0863647749). You can also use your 

lotto account to activate your 

registration. You can also use this Link 

https://bit.ly/3t32lw3  With the 

possibility of a return to training on 

April 26th registration is a matter of 

urgency. 

Referees Needed Kerry GAA training 

will be available shortly for young 

people interested in refereeing to 

officiate at U.11 and U.13 games Any 

former players who will be available to 

referee senior games. If interested please 

contact Una Moynihan or Mike Cronin. 

To Rent: 

4 Bedroom House Rathmore 

Contact: 087 6940148. (18/4/21) 

 

 

 

Eveleen’s Driving School – Beginner 

to Pre-Test Standard. Free door to door 

collection service. Special offer 

available for EDT students.  

Call 087 9864608 

 
Upgrade your heating to the new Delta 

T. This will greatly reduce fuel bills, 

give higher 

temperatures at floor level and a warmer 

home. Free advice contact  

Tim: 064 7754449 Mob: 087 2461746. 

www.oxyvent.com 

RATHMORE PHYSIO THERAPY 

CLINIC 

* Physiotherapy and  

   Sports Rehabilitation 

*Dry Needling * Prescription Orthotics 

* Health Insurance Approved 

Contact: Dan O’ Sullivan Bsc. ph. Th 

Shrone, Rathmore Ph: 086-8303031   

Seasoned Mature Firewood for Sale 

in trailer load or bags delivered to your 

door. Kindling also available. Wood 

Processor/Log Splitting service 

available. 

Contact 087 1700431.  

For all your PAINTING & 

POWER WASHING NEEDS:  

Contact Jack Buckley  

087 9864175. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fuels @ O’Keeffe’s Oil, 

Rathmore Tel: 064 7758013  

Est. 1909 Quality Fuels 

Buying Heating Oil or Tractor  

Diesel? 

Better Price Better Service–  

Your LOCAL Oil Company  

 

 

O’Keeffe’s XL Rathmore Ltd. 

064-7758016 

More Miles Takes You 3% Further 

Call in to avail of our Deli Offers and 

Seattle’s Best Coffee   

Open Daily – 7.30am – 10pm 

 

Winter Deals @ O’Keeffes 

Hardware  Rathmore 

Tel: 064 7758013 

Mon – Fri 8.30am – 5pm 

Sat. 8.30am – 1.30pm 

 

Now on display an extensive range of 

electric heaters, log baskets and fireside 

accessories.  

Kiln Dried Timber 5 bags €20. 

Wood Pellets 15 kg €9 

Bird Nut/Seeds and Feeders. 

Check out our website @ 

www.okeeffeshardware.ie for monthly 

offers.  
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

LOCAL CONFIDENTIAL  

CONTACT 087 3462332 

 

 

LENIHAN’S 

TIPPER TRUCK HIRE 

Pencil, Trunking, Sand, Gravel,  

Top Soil, 804, Sandstone, Limestone 

etc. Agricultural Lime. Mini Digger & 

Rockbreaker also available for Hire. 

Call us today (086 3053601) 

FOR REASONABLE RATES 

eddielenihan5@gmail.com 

3 Bedroom House to Let in  

Rathmore Village.  

Contact: 087 9044263. 

 

 

THIS SPACE COULD BE YOURS 

CONTACT THE COMMUNITY 

NEWSLETTER Email: 
communitynewsletter@rathmoreparish.ie 

Phone:064 7758219 

REASONABLE RATES 

 

 

Parish Offices are to remain closed to 

the public. Any query please phone, 

leave a message and we will get back to 

you. There will be no collection service 

for Mass cards. Mass cards can be 

ordered by phone to the Parish Office 

 (064) 7761669 or email : 

rathmore@dioceseofkerry.ie and we 

will then send out in the post. 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT  & 

1st  ANNIVERSARY 

In loving memory  

of  

Geraldine Horgan (nee Hyde),  

Ard Mhuire, Rathmore 

who passed away on the  

13th of  April 2020 

 
As we fondly remember Geraldine on her 

first Anniversary, her sons Gerard and 

Martin, her sister Marion and extended 

family wish to express our sincere gratitude 

and appreciation to everyone who 

sympathised with us on our sad loss. Those 

who telephoned, sent sympathy cards, Mass 

cards, letters of sympathy, text messages, 

condolences on RIP.ie and Radio Kerry 

Websites. Special thanks to Fr. Pat 

O’Donnell for celebrating a lovely 

meaningful and personal funeral Mass. We 

appreciate all who joined us on the live 

stream but could not be with us in person 

due to the restrictions. Thanks to Fr. Tomas 

Looney for offering Mass on the day and for 

his support. We appreciate and will always 

remember the guard of honour Geraldine 

received along the route to her final resting 

place in Kilcorney.                 

We are deeply grateful to the management, 

doctors, nurses, carers and support staff of 

Heather Ward, St. Columbanus  Home for 

the love,  care and attention Geraldine 

received while in their care. Thanks to all 

who called to visit her, sent cards and 

presents, we appreciate your kindness. 

Thanks  to those who donated  generously 

to the Heather Ward Comfort Fund in lieu 

of flowers.                                                                                                                                                                     

We wish to acknowledge all the Home Care  

 

Team who supported the family, making it 

possible for Geraldine to remain in her 

home for so long. The Public Health Nurses 

who were always there for us, and  the 

Home Help Team for all your loving care. 

Thanks to Reen’s Pharmacy and the GP 

Practices. We appreciate the care she 

received while attending St. Joseph’s Day 

Care Centre.  Thanks to the staff of 

Killarney Community Hospital for their 

respite care.                                                                                       

Sincere thanks to Gillian and all at Kerry 

Parents and Friends for their help and 

support.  Thanks to the Wheelchair 

Association for their support and her PA  

Mary  for her frequent visits. Thanks to the 

MS Society for their help and support.                                                                                                                                                                         

Thanks to O’Keeffes Funeral  Directors for 

their guidance and help and the Gravedigger 

for preparing  Geraldine’s  final resting 

place.                                                                                                                                                                           

Many thanks to our neighbours, friends and 

relatives who have supported and journeyed 

with us during this difficult year.  As it 

would be impossible to thank everyone 

individually please accept this 

acknowledgement as an expression of our 

deepest gratitude. The Holy Sacrifice of the 

Mass has been offered for your intentions.                                                                                                                                     

 

Geraldine’s First Anniversary  Mass  

will be held in St. Joseph’s Church, 

Rathmore on Friday 16th April at 7pm.                                                    
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